
It takes just a little work 

from everyone to keep 

our neighborhood     

looking great!  

The Quarterly  Association Meeting will be held   
Monday, September 22, 2014 from 6:00 pm -7:00 pm 

at the East Win Christian Church, located at 4350 
Hacks Cross Road.  

 
Our Special Guest for the meeting will be Judge Larry Potter 

from the Shelby County Environmental court. 
 
 

The function of the Environmental Court is to handle violations of health, 
fire, building, nuisance and zoning codes which impact the quality of life in 

our neighborhoods. 



Associations empower homeowners to guarantee 

their  neighborhoods offer pleasant and peaceful      

environments and make an appealing choice for      

residents and businesses.  

 

What Can You Do to Help?What Can You Do to Help?What Can You Do to Help?   

   

   Keep your yard neat and clean.Keep your yard neat and clean.Keep your yard neat and clean.   

   Do not store trash bins in front of your home.Do not store trash bins in front of your home.Do not store trash bins in front of your home.   

   Keep up the appearance of your home.Keep up the appearance of your home.Keep up the appearance of your home.   

   Support the neighborhood watch and report Support the neighborhood watch and report Support the neighborhood watch and report 

criminal and suspicious activity to  the Shelby criminal and suspicious activity to  the Shelby criminal and suspicious activity to  the Shelby 

County Sheriff’s Office.County Sheriff’s Office.County Sheriff’s Office.   



 October is Domestic Violence Awareness 

Month and Breast Cancer Awareness 

Month. 

 Halloween is  on Friday, October 31, 2014. 

 Daylight Saving Time (United States) ends 

Sunday, November 2, 2014, 2:00am 

 Thanksgiving Day is on Thursday, November 

27, 2014. 

Please remember to be safe this 

Halloween.   This is a fun activity for families, both children and 

adults. Halloween decoration contest will be held this year and 

pictures are planned to be posted on our website. So have fun 

decorating! 

National Night Out is Tuesday, October 7th.  

Please turn on your outside lights! 



For more information go to 

www.richwoodhillsneighborhood.org 

There has been an           

increase of  mosquitoes 

and vermin in the  area.  Residents are          

encouraged to eliminate standing water. Check 

properties for objects - such as old tires and 

open trash bins, that can collect 

rainwater.  

HOMEOWNER TO DO LIST... 


